
RE: TRASH & RECYCLING SERVICE REMINDER 

  

TUESDAY- Trash         FRIDAY- Trash & Recycling 

  

This is a reminder to everyone that beginning 
this Friday- December 2nd, TRASH-AWAY is the new 
Trash Company servicing the Leewood Community. 

FOR NOW, PLEASE USE YOUR EXISTING CONTAINERS FOR 
TRASH & RECYCLING.  We will let you know when 
the containers from Trash-Away will be 
delivered. 

We appreciate everyone’s cooperation and 
understanding in this transition period. For 
further details, please see the attached flyer. 

Thank you for your continued support of the 
Leewood Community! 


